
 

 

 

 

 

     Jessop Stockwell Federation 
Lead Headteacher: Ms A.Parker 

 
Wednesday 11th November 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As you may know, Ofsted is currently visiting schools to find out about how 
England’s education system is managing the return to full education for pupils, 
following an extended break in formal schooling due to the COVID-19 pandemic. 
Ofsted will be carrying out a remote visit of Stockwell Primary School on Thursday 
12 November 2020.  

Please note, this is not a full inspection visit.  The information collected will not form 
part of making any judgements about the school. It is a discussion with Leaders to 
find out what we are doing and the challenges we have come up against. 

We are thrilled to have the opportunity to share the incredible work of Leaders and 
our entire staff team as part of this information gathering exercise for Ofsted. 

Regards,  

 
Ms A.Parker 
Lead Headteacher  
 


